




WEEKLY EMAIL from FIRST REFORMED UCC 

September 17, 2021 

IN-PERSON WORSHIP SERVICE BEGINNING AT 10:30AM  

LIVESTREAMED ONLY ON  OUR YOUTUBE PAGE 
 

LOOKING TOWARD SUNDAY: A MESSAGE FROM REV. HORTON 
Dear Beloved Community,   
 

What are you craving in this moment? A carrot? Florets of cauliflower? Maybe a nice portion 

of cooked kale?   
 

OF COURSE NOT!   Who craves a carrot? Most of us crave something sugary, buttery, or 

gooey?  Maybe loaded with carbs or calories?  Most of us crave that which is 

nutritionally EMPTY but totally TASTY.   
 

The first bite brings satisfaction that feels ever so good, but this satisfaction is fleeting, 

disappearing quickly, with only the crumbs remaining. So, how do you control your cravings... Or 

do you?  
 

Let’s talk about this on Sunday, as we explore from the Book of James what it means to 

have A Faith That Works for Today and Tomorrow.    
 

He asks if the conflicts we face come from the cravings that are at war within us?  What do we 

impulsively reach for that unfortunately will never bring lasting fulfillment?     

What is at war within you?   

What is at war within us?   
 

Our world argues about masks and vaccines, hurling vicious words even at school board 

meetings. Grabbing power, being mean, and living selfishly seem to be the rule rather than the 

exception.   
 

There is much at war within us and among us.  Family of God, you are not alone.  James calls 

us, Come near to God, and God will come near to you.  We will live out our faith together...today 

and tomorrow.    

 

Making peace, seeking wisdom, and showing grace.  

Elizabeth 
 

SERMON TITLE FOR SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2021:  

“A Faith that Works: Controlling the Cravings” 

Scripture: James 3:13-4: 3, 7-8a  

 

PRAYER SHAWLS BLESSING 
Attention anyone who contributes shawls to our prayer shawl ministry. Rev. Horton has       

scheduled the next Prayer Shawl Blessing for Sunday, September 26 during worship. Please 

contact Harriette Murphy if you have any shawls completed for blessing on this date.  
 

(336-239-1900 or hrmurphy69@gmail.com)  
 

ADULT BOOK STUDY CONTINUES IN SEPTEMBER 
Tuesdays, we hold our study sessions for “See No Stranger: A Memoir and Manifesto of 
Revolutionary Love” by Valarie Kaur. We will continue to meet via ZOOM.  
 

“See No Stranger” helps us imagine new ways of being with each other---and with ourselves---so 

that together we can begin to build the world we want to see. Join us by using the link provided 

in the weekly email! 



CHARLES ENGLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BACKPACK PROGRAM 
As part of our church’s Community Outreach Program, we continue our partnership with Charles 
England Elementary School to help it meet the needs of their students for the 2021-22 School Year.  

They continue to need food for their “BACKPACK PROGRAM  
  

Please consider helping with any donations listed below for this program, or you may make 

monetary donations by check to First Reformed UCC with CEES Backpack Program in the memo 

line or you may contribute online at the church’s website. 
  

ITEMS NEEDED:     Juice boxes           Applesauce cups  Breakfast bars      

 Ramen noodles      Cheese crackers   Spaghetti-Os        

 Chicken Noodle Soup Canned vegetables 
 

MONTHLY PFLAG MEETINGS 
Every 3rd Thursday, PFLAG meetings will be held via Zoom. The next meeting is scheduled for 

Thursday, October 21st at 6:30PM. For more info on how to join the meeting, you may contact 

confidentially: 646-221-2442 or pflaglexingtonnc@gmail.com 
 

NEIGHBORS IN NEED SPECIAL MISSION OFFERING…OCTOBER 3 
 

 
NEIGHBORS IN NEED (NIN) IS A SPECIAL MISSION OFFERING OF THE UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST THAT 

SUPPORTS MINISTRIES OF JUSTICE AND COMPASSION IN THE UNITED STATES. In 2021, Neighbors in 

Need “Unfailing Love” offering is focused on supporting organizations and projects that are serving 
homeless and immigrant neighbors or communities. Our church will collect the offering on October 

3, 2021 as part of World Communion Sunday, but contributions can be made at any time online.  
 

mailto:pflaglexingtonnc@gmail.com

